

CITY OF NORTH BAY VILLAGE

July 16, 1999

Mr. Gary Avins, President Firepower Displays Unlimited, Inc. P.O. Box 4085 Princeton, FL 33032

Dear Mr. Avins:

On behalf of the Mayor, City Commission, residents, and employees of North Bay Village, I wish to commend your company for the beautiful display of fireworks that occurred in the City of North Bay Village on the Fourth of July. I have been approached by many of the residents who have commented that they were impressed with the fireworks, and I have been told that the fireworks display was, by far, the best that the City has had in years.

I look forward to working with Firepower on next year's Fourth of July celebration.

Sincerely,

RAFAEL G. CASALS

City Manager

RGC/Imm

firepow1.rgc